
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Nursery Weekly Newsletter 
Date: 23.05.2025 

 
Miss Kapadia,  

Mrs Mehta, Mrs Ruprai, 
                                       Miss Jnagal, Miss Morgan, 
                                                   Mrs Arora 

Mrs Javed, Mrs Kenth 
 
 

                                    Please view all links on the website: 
www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and visit the Instagram account 
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 
Updates, term dates and up & coming events 

Advance Notices: Important Dates 
Half term break: School closed 

Monday 26th May to Friday 30th May 
School closed 

Monday 2nd June 2025 (Staff Inset Day) 
Pupils return: 

Tuesday 3rd June 2025 
Nursery closed and Sunshine class closed: 

Wednesday 11th June (Open day for new children in September) 
 
 

http://www.yeadinginf.co.uk/
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants


Hello Parents and Carers! 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

As always in Nursery it 
has been a very busy 
week!  Lots of learning 
happening and lots of 
talking with our friends. 
 
We have been enjoying 
learning about our focus 
book ‘Oh Dear!’. 
The children have now 
learnt different actions to 
use when retelling the 
story.  
 
In Phonics we have been 
learning our new sound 
and letter ‘f’. 
 
The children have learnt 
about the different 
vehicles you find on a 
farm from the past and 
present. 
 
We also loved learning 
about Bees and making 
our honey biscuits for 
World Bee Day! 
 
In Maths we are 
continuing to practise 
our subitising skills and 
recognising numbers 
from 1 to 10 by counting 
different amounts of 
objects. 

We wish everyone a lovely holiday, keep 
safe and see you next term! 
 
We hope parents and carers all enjoy this week 
away from the school routine.  School starts again 
for children on Tuesday 3rd June! 
Let’s hope we have some good weather, so that you 
can go out and explore the outdoors! 
 
The children have been learning a lot about animals 
this half term.  Here are some great places nearby 
that you may want to visit: 
 
https://hanwellzoo.co.uk/  

  
https://www.hobbledown.com/hounslow  
 

Please continue to read books with your 
child and give them plenty of 
opportunities for mark making and 
name writing. 
 
Please look over the half term at our new focus 
book; ‘the Hundred Decker Bus’.  
Here is a link for you.  
 

 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=U
mbyFogaL6I   

 

 
                                                              Thank you, Nursery staff ☺ 

General Notices 

Parent Meeting for Reception – Thursday 5th June. 
There will be 2 meetings, one in the morning as well as the afternoon. Please 
make sure to complete the form to express which session you will attend. 
This meeting is only for parents whose children will be coming to Reception 
in September. 
 
Nursery Open Day   for new parents of children starting in September is to 
be held on Wednesday 11th June.  Both AM and PM Nursery as well as 
Sunshine class will be closed on this day so please make other 
arrangements as necessary.  Thank you. 
 
Home Time 
Please can parents queue in single file at the doors when collecting. 
Your child’s safety is extremely important to us. We ask that you form a 
queue and continue to be patient when we are calling your children’s names. 
If somebody different is picking up your child, you must inform staff or call 
the school before pick up time. We will not send your child home if you do 
not inform staff of any changes. Therefore, please let us know in advance. 
 
Mobile Phones 
When you are coming onto school grounds to collect or deliver children, we 
would kindly ask you to refrain from using your phone.  Thank you. 
 
Coats 
If the weather is warm, as it has been recently, you can leave your child’s 
coat at home.   
 
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that 
you ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 

Please ensure you are punctual at drop off and collection times. 
AM session – 8.40-11.30 
PM session – 12.30-3.20 

https://hanwellzoo.co.uk/
https://www.hobbledown.com/hounslow
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UmbyFogaL6I
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UmbyFogaL6I

